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OUA MEMO 00-0221-0169 
MEMORANDUM 
16 February 2021 
 

For: Regional Directors 
 Schools Division Superintendents 
 All Others Concerned 

 
Subject: REITERATION OF THE SUBMISSION OF MONTHLY 

ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT ON NATIONAL DRUG 
EDUCATION PROGRAM (NDEP) 

 
 
 This is to reiterate the Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) 
Memorandum No. 08-0719-0264 dated 18 July 2019 titled Submission of Monthly 
Accomplishment Report on National Drug Education Program (NDEP). This is also 
stipulated in the Department of Education (DepEd) Memorandum No. 200, s. 2016 
titled Strengthening the National Drug Education Program in Schools. 
 
 The said report shall include the drug prevention activities in the 
implementation of NDEP for CY2021. This shall be part of DepEd’s accomplishment 
report for the Inter-Agency Committee on Anti-Illegal Drugs (ICAD), in which the 
Department is a member agency.  
 
 In this regard, the concerned offices are directed to submit the Monthly 
Accomplishment Report through ndep@deped.gov.ph on or before the seventh day of 
every month. Attached is the template for reference. 
 
 Further, all concerned are enjoined to support the NDEP activities as part of 
DepEd’s function per Executive Order No. 66 s. 2018 institutionalizing the Philippine 
Anti-Illegal Drugs Strategy (PADS). 
 
 For all future correspondence and queries on the above-mentioned subject, 
please contact Ms. Girlie G. Azurin, Senior Education Program Specialist of the Bureau 
of Learner Support Services-School Health Division (BLSS-SHD), through (02) 8632-
9935 and email at blss.shd@deped.gov.ph . 
 
 For strict compliance.  
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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